
May 1, 2020 

 

Faith Family, 

 

After reviewing the announcements of the last week and what scenarios we could 

possibly do, FCS will be finishing the year by the online school.   

 

The last day for online instruction for the preschool, elementary and middle school will 

be Thursday, May 14. Please remember the students will have until Sunday night to 

complete the work.  

 

The last day of instruction for the high school will be Tuesday, May 19. All work for the 

high school we need turned in online by Wednesday, May 20. There will be no exams 

for the high school this year.  

 

The last material/assignment drop off day for the elementary will be Monday, May 18, 

from 5-8 PM. We are also asking that any library books that the students have be 

returned at this time. This will also be a pick-up time for any items that have been left in 

the classroom by the students. The teachers will bag these items up, and it will be 

available out front when the students drop off their assignments.  

 

On Thursday, May 21, there will be a drop off time from 5-8 PM for the middle school 

and high school students. Students will be dropping off any textbooks that they have at 

home, library books, ball uniforms or any other items that need to be returned to the 

school. Students will also be picking up items that they have left in their lockers. 

Teachers will be packing up anything in their lockers, and it will be available out front 

when the students drop off their books.  

 

If you have not registered your children for school next year by FACTS, we are asking 

that you do that as soon as possible. We typically enroll in March of each school year. 

We delayed it this year because of the coronavirus situation. At this point, it is important 

that we be able to plan for the next school year. You can help us do this by taking care 

of the enrollment process which is done through FACTS. If you're having problems with 

this process or have questions on this process, please call the school office.  If we're not 

here at the time, please leave a message and we will return your phone call.  

 

All events for May have been cancelled except for the following: 

 

     High school graduation – information is being sent to seniors 

 

     K-5 graduation – information will be coming out to the K-5 class 

 

     JR/SR – information will be coming out to the juniors and seniors 

 

     Sophomore play – possible scenarios are being discussed 



 

We would obviously rather finish the school year in person.  As we discussed possible 

scenarios to finish the school year, online school became the option that was necessary 

to complete the year.  We truly miss our school family.  

 

We continue to pray for you and our country. 

 

Todd Daniel, 

 

FCS Administrator 


